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I am absolutely opposed to requiring people to vote only in person.  This is called 

DISENFRANCHISEMENT!!!  All voters should have the OPTION to mail in their 

ballots.  Weather, health, kids, work and a multitude of other variables can make it 

extremely difficult to get to the polls.  I provided my County with the required 

documentation when I registered to vote - that should be sufficient!!!  Stick this bill 

where the sun doesn’t shine.   


